Lancaster 2010:

A horse with EEE was confirmed August 18 in the northern part of town.

The area below was sprayed on August 19 after consultation with the Lancaster Board of Health
and the Town Manager. Town-wide spraying was done on the evening of Aug. 26.

Additional surveillance traps have been set in the area to gauge population densities and for
additional virus testing if possible.






